
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/11/2011 4:34:35 PM
To: 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Did you already send out the notice about Top 100?

There was a typo in there they want to fix - they called something Palo Aito when it was reaiiy East 
Paio Aito. I am about to strangle someone. If you haven't already posted, can you hold off, or no?
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